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December 19, 2013 
 
       
Jaren Johnson  
Attorney for Brett King 
7201 – 78th Street W #207 
Edina  MN 55436 
 
VIA EMAIL:  jjohnson@jk-lawoffice.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 586 Reaney Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
This is to inform you that on January 2, 2014 at the City Council Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, will ask the City 
Council to layover the matter to Wednesday, January 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 
Council Chambers so that she can further review additional materials submitted by Fire 
inspections and then to Zoning for further review of the parking situation. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
 Brett King, brettking@gmail.com 
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